Complaints Procedure

The Crown Commercial Service’s recruitment processes are underpinned by the principle of selection for appointment on merit on the basis of fair and open competition as outlined in the Civil Service Commissioners’ Recruitment Principles details of which can be found at http://civilservicecommission.independent.gov.uk. 

If you feel your application has not been treated in accordance with the principles and you wish to make a complaint, you should contact the Resourcing Manager in the first instance by emailing recruitment@crowncommercial.gov.uk If your complaint is not resolved to your satisfaction you can then contact the HR Director for the Crown Commercial Service, Human Resources, 8th Floor, The Capital, Old Hall Street, Liverpool L3 9PP.

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you remain un-satisfied with the response you receive you can then contact the Office of the Civil Service Commissioners.


.

e s e ity el
et e

e e e o 3 e ot i, i



